
Submitter: Robert Ouellette 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Rules 

Measure: HJR201 

What are you thinking? We are already taxed and it is too high. You are taxing 

seniors out of their homes. You don’t need more taxes you already had a surplus this 

year. 

Sounds like you are moving it out of county control and into state control, not a good 

move. I hope the Republicans walk out again to stop your clown act in Salem.  


